
Pilgrims of Hope - Holy Year 2025
“24 Hours for the Lord” is a prayer event
desired by Pope Francis that is celebrated on
the weekend of the Fourth Sunday of Lent (30
March 2025). The aim is to offer the faithful the
opportunity to experience a time of intense
prayer and find their way back to the Lord. The
Pope asks to have churches open for
Confession, Eucharistic Adoration, and times
of quiet or guided prayer. The availability of
Confession, so near to the celebration of
Easter, is a reminder of the importance of
having our sins forgiven and receiving the
Lord’s mercy. It is  also an invitation to
celebrate a much neglected sacrament.

SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
SUNDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2025

CHILDREN'S LITURGY 
continues every Saturday during the

5.30pm Mass for Children from P1 to P4. 

Anniversaries
Mickey Birt, Mary McDonnell, Charles
Rankin, David Molloy, Michael Molloy,
Bernadette Molloy, Eugene Cushnahan,
Shibby Madden, Patsy Sargent, Declan
Martin, Henry Hogan & Joseph McErlean.

Greenlough/Bellaghy/Ballyscullion Schedules
Monday 24 February Bellaghy 9.30am

Tuesday 25 February Greenlough 9.30am
Rosary 7.30pm

Wednesday 26 FebruaryBellaghy 9.30am

Thursday 27 February
Greenlough

Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm
NO MASS TONIGHT

Friday 28 February Bellaghy 9.30am

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday
1 March

Greenlough 5.30pm
Bellaghy 7.00pm

Sunday
2 March

Greenlough 9.00am
Ballyscullion 10.00am

Bellaghy 11.00am

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes
30 June - 4 July 2025. Cost: £849. For an

application form please contact: Pilgrimage
Office, 164 Bishop Street, Derry. 
BT48 6UJ. Tel: (028) 7126 0293.

Email: derrypilgrim@outlook.com

Tuesday Night Rosary continues at
7.30pm in the Church. All Welcome.

Please note NO MASS next Thursday 27 February



March Counting Team 
Geraldine Donnelly, Martin & Grace Kearney

We still need counters for April - please contact Paddi
in the parish office if you would be willing to help.

Website: www.greenlough.com

March Church Cleaning Team: Josie Toner &
Shauna Lynn. Thank You for your help.

Parish Collections - 15/16 February 2025
Weekly

Envs
Monthly

Envs
Loose
Cash

Lourdes 
Hospitalité

£495.53 £21.00 £241.31 Total: £76.00
Thank your for generosity.

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life
Our Parish Day of Prayer is usually on the Twenty Ninth
Day of each month. Say your hour on Friday 28 February
or on Saturday 1 March.

Please note the Parish Office is closed 
Monday 24 & Tuesday 25 February.
Re-opens Wednesday 26 February. 

PARISH NEWSLETTER
Please have all Anniversary Names and Notices

in by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank You.

VOCATIONS: In this weekend's gospel Jesus reminds us of
the challenge to love without discrimination or counting the
cost. We pray for those called to preach the gospel of love as
priests of the diocese of Derry.
Vocations Weekend in Drumalis Retreat Centre, Larne,

7-9 March. Anyone interested should contact Fr Pat
O'Hagan at pgoh2111@gmail.com

GREENLOUGH GAC BINGO 
Sunday 2 March at 3.00pm 

!!!£5000 JACKPOT!!!

St. Oliver Plunkett’s GAC
& Greenlough Camogie Club 
DINNER DANCE

SATURDAY 22 MARCH 2025
The Wild Duck Inn - 7.00pm

Tickets -  Adult: £40; U/16 (2024 Season): £25.
(All U/16’s to be accompanied by an Adult).

Dress Code: Formal - Theme: Red/Black/White

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish
Information
Fr. O’Hagan

028 7938 6259

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1218

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

Email
greenloughparish

@gmail.com

Mary’s Meals -Emergency in Southern Africa
Southern Africa is experiencing its worst drought in 100
years, with an estimated 21 million children in the region
suffering from malnutrition.
Mary’s Meals works in four of the
worst effected countries (Malawi,
Mozambique, Zambia and
Zimbabwe) providing vital daily school meals to 1.5 million
hungry children. To help Mary’s Meals keep providing these
life-changing meals and reach more children in need, please
keep our work in your prayers and consider donating to this
appeal. 10p provides a school meal. Find out more at
www.marysmeals.org.uk or freephone 0800 698 1212.

DROMANTINE SUMMER CAMP 2025
Registration for Camp 2025 goes live on Saturday 1st

March for players (11-16) and the leadership team (17+).
For more information about camp and how to register please
visit our website at www.dromantinesummercamp.co.uk

2025 Camp dates are as follows:
* Boys week 1: 20th - 25th July; 
* Boys week 2: 27th July - 1st August
* Girls week 1: 3rd - 8th August
* Girls week 2: 10th - 15th August


